
NOTICE OF ADOPTION 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that after public hearing was held on July 21, 2023, the Board 
of Trustees of the Village of Quogue at their meeting of August 18, 2023 adopted “Local Law 
No. 7 of 2023 amending §174-42 of the Village Vehicle and Traffic Law to add Stop Signs at the 
intersections of Jessup Avenue and Scrub Oak Road and Niamogue Lane and Ogden Lane”  
Copies of the adopted law are on file in the Village Hall and may be reviewed during normal 
business hours. 

 
    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
    OF THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE 
    AIMEE BUHL, VILLAGE CLERK 

 


